Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
Phoenix Square Car Park

Can you send me the running figures for this period and last year as I find this unberlievable as on the whole the cat park is empty. Send me the complaints minus personal names and contact information as this is public ownership this will be open to public view under the freedom of information act. Can you also advise if the Phoenix is publicly owned as you have advised favour. 

The running figures are as follows.

	Month
	2016
	2017
	Notes

	January
	£6200
	£6600
	Month before new tariff started (1st Feb)

	February
	£5600
	£5100
	2017 up to 23rd only. Extrapolation predicts approx. £6200


The car park came into City Council ownership on the 30th October 2015

Please find attached copies of complaints received regarding the Phoenix car park.  Please note that details of third parties involved have been redacted (removed). 

The exemptions applied are those contained at Section 40 (2) and the first part of (3)-Personal information. 

The Council considers that this information meets the definition of personal data set out in Section 1 of the Data Protection Act 1998 and that it is being processed for the purpose of complaints handling and not for the purpose of disclosure to the wider world (which is how any disclosure under the FOIA must be considered). 

The Council considers that such disclosure would breach the first Data Protection principle-fair and lawful processing, and the second, regarding processing for specified and not incompatible purposes.  

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
